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Dear Hamasdegh Families, 

The Christmas season is upon us. It’s a magical time of the year. 

Christmas gifts are wrapped, Santa Clause is on his way to bring 

holiday cheer to our children. This Sunday is our last school day for 

2019 and we will end the year in high style. Bring family and friends 

to celebrate Christmas as the school presents Christmas ​hantes 

displaying our children’s talents and a luncheon provided by the 

school faculty. Christmas songs will fill the hall and Santa will pass 

out gifts to our hard working students.  

As we wrap up 2019, we would also like to give you an update on PTA progress this year. So far, 

we have given $615 to the school toward classroom renovations. We have sponsored the 

back-to-school breakfast, three Pizza Lunches, and two parent coffees, totaling $1,000. And we 

have purchased Halloween treat bags and Christmas gifts for students, worth $800. Your 

support has made all of this possible so we are so grateful for all that you have contributed. 

Everything we do is designed to benefit our children in physical, intellectual or emotional 

growth. We are constantly striving to do this through improved facilities, fun activities like 

Pumpkin Patch, Ice Cream Social, Cookie Decorating Party, and all the other programs we 

sponsor throughout the year. Looking forward, we are pleased to welcome back entertainer 

Taline​ for a children’s concert on ​Saturday, May 16, 2020​. So mark your calendars and stay 

tuned for more details! 

All of us on PTA Executive Board would like to wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year! May the new year be filled with joy, health and prosperity to you and your 

kin. 

In this season of giving, please consider supporting Hamasdegh PTA by paying 

your PTA dues ($20 per family) or making a tax-deductible donation, either​ ​online 

or in person. Your donations make a difference in our school community and go 

directly to learning activities and fun events to be enjoyed by the students. 

Note: ​Winter break for Christmas/New Year holidays starts on Sunday, December 22. School 

resumes on January 12, 2020, with Back to School Communion and Breakfast. There will be no 

newsletters during the break. 

https://squareup.com/store/soorp-khatch-church-pta
https://squareup.com/store/soorp-khatch-church-pta


 

 

 
PTA EVENTS AND IMPORTANT DATES 

December 15, 1:00pm  School Christmas Hantes & Party 

December 22 - January 5  No School 

January 12  Back-to-School Communion & Breakfast 

January 26, 9:30-10:30am  Parent Coffee  

January 26, 11:00-12:00pm  Pizza Day sponsored by PTA (do not pack lunch) 

January 26, 1:00pm - 2:30pm  Cookie Decorating Party 

Full Calendar of Events (pdf) 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

HamasdeghPTA.weebly.com 

Hamasdegh School Facebook Page 

 

Contact us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com 

 

Please be sure to add ​PTA email​ to your address book to receive the newsletter and all email 

notices. 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/52-1492458
http://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/uploads/3/6/1/4/3614012/school_calendar_2019-20.pdf
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Hamasdegh-Armenian-School-681356358613916/
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com


If you no longer wish to receive emails from Hamasdegh PTA, please reply to this message with 

“Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 


